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  Prince Street Overpass repairs scheduled to begin Monday, 
February 24th in Clovis 

 
Clovis – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will start repair work 
Monday on the Prince Street Overpass in Clovis.  Work will include replacing the expansion joints, 
structural steel repairs, and deck resurfacing and sealing. 
 
Traffic impacts will begin on Monday and motorists should expect delays particularly during the week 
(Monday through Friday).  This $100,000 project is expected to take a month to complete.  A minimum 
of one lane will be closed to traffic at all times.  Work will start on the northbound lane.   
  

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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